Rainbow Club

Our Rainbow Club has begunl These words are the Kindergarten
high frequency words which need to be read by sight, not by sounding
out. A new list of words will come home each week, but only the students
who get 100% on their test will be moved to the next color on the class
rainbow. Please work with your child on the words - making flashcards can
be very effectivel © There will be a list with highlighted marks showing the
words the students know each week. You wil then need to work on the
next five words with them.

Every week, please review each new and previous high frequency
word list. The words wil come home each Friday and the students will be
tested the following Friday on their new words. Recognizing key sight
words will improve your child’s fluency and boost their comprehension
scores|  Thank you for so much for your supportl

Have funl

Mrs. Baroody and Mrs. Howe




